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11th October 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year R Portsmouth News Souvenir Edition 
 
The News will be producing a special souvenir edition on Friday 11th November which will feature full 
colour pictures of Year R classes from schools across the area. This has always been popular amongst 
parents/carers to mark their child’s first year in school. 
 
Their photographer will be in school on Tuesday 18th October to take pictures of the four Year R 
classes.   
 
All children, with prior consent, will be included in the photo. Please complete the online permission 
form:  https://forms.office.com/r/gVixb2BxZm by Friday 14th October.  If you do not provide consent, 
your child will not be included in the photo. 
 
Parents/carers can now purchase copies by calling 0330 403 3004 or 
via https://thenews.eventbrite.co.uk at a reduced cost of 88p per copy.  Please note, there are fees 
applicable to website payments which are not in their control, though they have worked hard to 
minimise these if you wish to buy multiple copies and can be avoided completely if the order is 
placed directly with The News by phone. 
  
Orders are to be placed by noon on Friday 4th November and will be distributed by school on Friday 
11th November. Alternatively, copies will be available from local newsagents and supermarkets 
on the day. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs K Geddes 
Headteacher 
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